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Monday 17  May 2021

Dear Parents

E-safety information video

Last week you will have received information regarding parent events in the summer term. This
week, Education Child Protection Ltd has produced an informative pre-recorded presentation which
will be available to view all week from today, Monday 17 May. It will be accessible via the link below:

Parents awareness: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4674692847527125517

Once your details are entered, the session will start immediately. The session is 1 hour in duration,
without breaks and you can pause / fast forward and rewind – by using the control panel at the
bottom of the screen. All forms of digital devices can be used to access the sessions.

This information video provides parents and carers with an insight into the wide array of apps,
games and websites that children are using and includes:

● What children are taught by us in terms of ‘Online Safety’.
● Latest trends of what children are doing online including apps, games and live

streaming.
● The issues and dangers children face online including grooming;
● How we can make children safer online.

In our ever changing world, where children are exposed to more and more online content,
this information is vital to safeguard, protect and educate your children in the acceptable use
of technology and communications, including social media.

We hope that you will find this informative and we would like to thank you for your continued
support.

Kind regards

Rebecca Neale
Deputy Headteacher
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